
Summer 2024

Dear Parents of Rising 3rd Graders,

This year your child has been using an online adaptive math program called Happy
Numbers to support their math learning. Happy Numbers provides engaging exercises that
build deep conceptual understanding in math. It moves children along at their own pace
based on responses and provides helpful feedback after any errors. Because it is
web-based, your child can use Happy Numbers from home at any time! Your child should
be familiar with these simple steps to use Happy Numbers:

1. Go to www.happynumbers.com
2. Click I’m a Student button
3. Enter class number (students from 2A use 716 094 306 from 2B use 892 763 930)
4. Select child's name from the class list
5. Enter child's password

The SFX Math Teaching Team recommends students use the program this summer up 45
minutes a week for at least 3-4 weeks, working in 10-15 minute increments. Practice should
be completed by July 31st when Happy Numbers closes out the school year. I will be
checking your child’s progress at that time.

Happy Numbers will reinforce skills and strategies students learned during 2nd grade. Please
encourage your child to read the directions carefully and use any of the support options
available. The program is designed for children to complete work independently. If you
have any questions, contact kathy.valladao@sfxphx.org and include your child’s name and
grade level in the email.

Have a great summer!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Clarke

*Use Happy Numbers on your iPad/Android tablet, PC or Mac. For audible directions, use
Google Chrome on PC or Safari 7/Google Chrome on Mac.
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